
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement  

 
Staffing Office Fax Lines in Rankin Inlet 
 
Start Date: August 20, 2014 
End Date: August 27, 2014 
Nunavut                     30 sec 
 

Staffing Fax Lines – Rankin Inlet 
 
Fax lines were temporarily unavailable over the weekend of August 16 at the 
Department of Finance staffing office in Rankin Inlet due to water damage.  
 
Any job applicants who faxed an application from August 16 to 17 are advised to resend 
it, as the lines have been restored. 
  
For more information, please contact the staffing office at 867-645-8500.  
 
Thank you. 
 
                                                               ### 
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